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TO: 

I 
Anderegg, Chapman, Coonrod, Corey, Duncombe, Frank, Hall 

FROM: Hornocker 

SUBJECT: 1. Wilderness Research Center Director 
2. Robert Ballou visit 

We have approximately 50 applications for the Directorship of the 
Wilderness Research Center. I have sorted off what appears to .be 
the top ten names. ·. I should appreciate your looking at these appli- · 
cant's .credentials, and all the others if you wish. 

You may_ see these in my office at any time, or ·1 will send them to 
you. 

It would be good to invite the top two or three people to the campus 
later this spring, perhaps in April. Therefore we need to screen 
the applications as soon · as possible. I should like the committee 
to meet at 10 A.M. March 3, in the Conference Room, Forestry Building. 

Mr. Robert Ballou, one of the applicants, will be here March 5 and 6. 
He would like to meet as many of you as possible. I shall contact 
you and arrange the meetings at your convenience. 
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